
A huge welcome back to everyone and a very warm
welcome to our new Caterpillar children. I have been so
impressed with how well you have settled into Nursery.

I cannot believe what an exciting start we have had to the
new term! Thanks to a visit from Ehsan and Isa's Mum, we
all learnt about the celebrations and customs associated
with Eid. 

The children in Byrd Class performed fantastically in their
class assembly and I am sure you will all agree that their
knowledge of Ancient Egypt was extremely impressive.

The children in Year 5 had an enjoyable visit to The Space
Centre this week to kick start their topic about space. A
huge thank you to those parents who came along to help
with the visit.

I hope that you have found the online Zoom Curriculum
Meetings useful and informative this week. There are a
few more meetings next week too. We decided to hold
these virtually in response to your feedback so hopefully
this means that you were able to access the meetings
from wherever you were at the time. Curriculum
newsletters will be sent home following the meetings so
all parents are able to see what the children will be
learning this term.

Wishing you all an enjoyable Bank Holiday weekend.
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DIARY DATES
May
2: Year 4 to Grafham Water
4: Year 3 to The Higgins
5: Coronation red, white and/or blue mufti & crown
competition (no picnic - this will be at the summer concert)
8: Bank Holiday, school closed
9: Year 6 SATS and breakfast all week
15: Year 6 KidsWorld Trip
15: Year 2 SATS during the week
21: Car Boot Sale, 10am til noon
22: Year 2 SATS during the week
24: Rabbits assembly, 9am
26: Summer concert & picnic for all school, time TBC AM
29: Half term all week

June
5: Back to school
5: Year 4 timestables tests (over 3 weeks)
14: Cygnets assembly, 9am
14: Years 3-6 Sports Day, 2pm
16: Year 1 & 2 Sports Day, 9.30am
20: Nursery Sports Day, 9am
21: Hedgehogs assembly, 2.30pm
21: Reception Sports Days, 9am
22: Year 6 Leavers Production, 6pm
25: Year 6 to PGL Residential
28: Chicks assembly, 9am

July
2: ScottFest Summer Fayre, 1pm-3.30pm
20: Year 6 Awards Evening, 6pm
21: Last day of school (NO Friday club or afternoon Scotties)



SUPERSTARS



YEAR 3 
Elodie G, Nathan M,
Grellan M & Jimi O



YEAR 4 

George D, Sevak S






YEAR 5 
Isabella A, Ellie O &

Jessica M





YEAR 6 

Ezarah H,  Paula P

YEARS 1-6

Attendance 
Target 97%




Week:  18th April



Years 1-6: 96%

Classes with the highest
South

Rabbits : 98.3%
North

 Grylls: 98.7%

Eid assembly
A big thank you to

Ehsan and his mum
for talking to our

children about Eid.



Last week Muslims
celebrated the

festival of Eid to
mark the end of

Ramadam



PTA NEWS
 Sunday 21st May, 10am til Noon.

Pitches are £5 each 



Bring wet weather stuff (gazebos) and
your own table.




Deadline for booking is Noon, 14th May.




Entry for visitors will be £1 per adult and children free.

Father's Day Shop
The Father's Day orders are open.
Deadline Noon 29th May.
Presents are only suitable for adults.

Order here - https://www.pta-
events.co.uk/scottprimaryschoolpta

Thank you for all offers of help and we will reply asap.  
If anyone else can help at any events, please email

office@scottprimary.co.uk

Summer Fayre / Scott Fest
Sunday, July 2nd, from 1pm to 3.30pm.




We have a live band and are looking for external stall
holders -  £15 & you will need public liability insurance.




We are also looking for funfair-type attractions and food
stalls - please email for more information as the cost is

variable depending on your offering.



In Science, Fiennes have been learning about the
functions of the flower and how they reproduce. 

 Year 5 visited the National space Centre in Leicester. We were
very lucky to watch a show in the Planetarium and travel
through space. We explored the museum and took part in
activities such as working out different smells in space. 
We had a fantastic day and the children were a credit.



Grylls Art Day 
We looked at sculptures and the style of Picasso and

abstract, realism and surrealism art. We picked a Picasso
picture so we could create our own using different eye,

mouth and nose shapes. We traced over our designs and
mirror imaged it by flipping over the tracing paper.

Take a look at some of our amazing art work.



Year 6 worked brilliantly during their DT day.
They created their own automata toys in
pairs, which involved measuring, sawing, 
assembling and including working cams. 





